Message from the Chair –


It is my honor to serve as the Chair of the Columbus Technical College Foundation.  The Foundation’s mission is threefold:  we provide leadership and assistance with fundraising activities; we provide fiduciary care of the Foundation’s assets for the long term benefit of the College; and, we provide advice, consultation, and support of the President of the College in carrying out the mission of Columbus Technical College.  

The Board is passionate about carrying out our responsibilities.  The success stories we hear from students wishing to get a degree to enhance their lives only serve to motivate us even more.  Whether it is a single mom working her way through college on a meager income, a recent high school graduate with a dream for the perfect career, or a father working for the betterment of his family, the Foundation wishes to aid with the success of their goals.  We believe that when one individual succeeds the whole community benefits!

Through scholarships (lots of scholarships), purchasing needed classroom equipment, or even buying land for long term growth, the Foundation will not waiver on its commitment to this continued success.  We still have a long way to go though.  Your gifts to the Foundation are always welcomed and appreciated.  Those gifts only enable more success stories to be told.  Building a strong workforce in the community happens one student at a time.  

We look forward to hearing from you.  We ask for you to be a part of the long-term success of these students.  On behalf of the Columbus Technical College Foundation Board, we thank you for your consideration in helping us be a part of one student’s dreams.  


Sincerely, 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Greg Paul
 
